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 Newsletter 
22nd September 2023 

 
 

Dear families, 

 

It has been a very positive first few weeks back and despite the weather turning autumnal very quickly, the 

children have been enjoying their learning and play with all their friends. In classrooms, children have all 

settled well and have experienced a broad and varied curriculum. After school clubs started this week and 

there is a fantastic range available – a huge thank you to all the staff who give up their time to offer these 

experiences for the children.  

 

House Captains  

Today the children participated in our first house assembly. The year 6 children presented their speeches 

and reasons as to why they would be the best candidate for the role of House Captain. The role involves 

representing the school at events, organising inter-house competitions, and forming the PLT (Pupil 

Leadership Team) to work alongside myself and Mr. Heades to make improvements and changes to the 

school. All the candidates did an excellent job and had worked hard to write and present their speeches; 

they should feel very proud of themselves.  

Congratulations to our Year 6 House Captains for 2023-24: 

 

House of Fire- Jonah & Isla S 

House of Water- Will & Leah 

House of Air- Mikey & Lexi-Rae 

House of Earth- Theo G & Matilda 

 

Year 5/6 Girls Football  

Our year 5/6 girls’ football team participated in school games football competition this week. The 

girls played some great football and demonstrated excellent teamwork. They showed a lot of 

promise for the season ahead - lots of practicing and we are sure we will see some incredible 

results. Well done to all who participated.  

 

Snacks 

Children only require a small snack for playtime – where possible consider a healthy option – 

something that will keep them and their brains going until lunchtime! We have seen an increased 
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amount of sweets being eaten as snacks (including large share bags) which are not the most 

appropriate.  

 

Coats 

As the weather is turning colder and we are experiencing autumnal showers, please ensure you 

send your child to school with a coat every day. 

 

Calendar of Events 

Along with this newsletter, you will have received a calendar of events for this academic year. 

Hopefully, this will be useful to help plan and make arrangements. As always, the events are 

subject to change as other events and unforeseen circumstances can happen. Information for the 

vents will be emailed out closer to the event date.  

 

School Choir 

Our school choir answered the plea of Park Lane Nursing Home recently. Park Lane put out a plea 

for birthday cards and wishes for Betty Willis. Betty was celebrating a three figure birthday.  The 

choir have recorded a clip singing happy birthday to send their love on her special day. 

 

 

Please remember that we are here to support you in any way that we can. I can be contacted 

during the school day on the school number, or by email at any time – 

head@mossleyce.cheshire.sch.uk 

 

We look forward to another enjoyable and successful year. Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Helen Harrison 
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